
October 23, 2018, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting
of the Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors.
Present: Steve Rathmann, Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Renee Wagner, Attorney Kurt
Sundberg and Chris Bisbee. 
Sal Fedele stated that Public Comment would be accepted throughout the meeting as items
were being discussed and before each vote. No public was present. 
Chris Bisbee reported that all mowing would be done within two hours on Wednesday.
The roads were in good shape. The Storey Road Dirt & Gravel Roads grant project was
scheduled for Wednesday, depending on the weather. Two of the plow trucks are ready to
go. The expected delivery of the spreader would be checked. Catching up on potholes and
light grading would be done, as the weather allowed. Minor equipment repairs were
discussed. 
North East Township stated that the Peterbilt rolloff truck was in need of maintenance.
The chassis needs to be sand blasted and repainted, and the hydraulic hoses need to be
replaced. The total cost to be split between North East Township, Greene Township and
Greenfield Township was expected to be between $ 4,000.00 and $ 6,000.00. The Board
agreed to share the repair expenses. 
The walkway extensions to be asphalted and the ADA parking spaces to be concreted at
the Park were ready. Russell Standard Corporation plans to complete the project this year.
The Armstrong Utilities Agreement was under review by their legal department. 
A public notice regarding the Intent to Adopt Ordinance 2018-1, amending the
Pennsylvania Municipal Retirement System contract to allow for in-service distributions
was published in the Erie Times-News on October 11, 2018. 
Sal Fedele made a motion to adopt Ordinance 2018-1, amending the Pennsylvania
Municipal Retirement System contract to allow for in-service distributions. Steve
Rathmann seconded. No public comment was made. Motion carried unanimously.
No questions on correspondence. 
Kurt Sundberg reviewed the final draft of the Employee handbook. Copies will be made
and the Board will consider adopting at the November 12  meeting. th

The filing of the Nuisance Ordinance violations by Barry Slaughenhaupt and Bonnie Bell,
owners of parcel numbers 26-2-20-37 and 26-2-20-37.02 was in process. Photos to
document the violations will be taken to be presented at the hearing. 
The 2019 budget workshop started at 7:37 p.m.. The budget notes, capital improvement
plan, income and expense worksheets and proposed projects were reviewed and discussed.
The employee compensation and benefits Resolution 2018-3 were not reviewed. The Fire
Company assistance allocation was not finalized. 
An additional budget workshop would be advertised for 6:00 p.m., November 12th. 
No public was present for final public comment.
Sal Fedele made a motion to adjourn. Steve Rathmann seconded. No public comment was
made. Motion carried unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned at 9:55 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner
Secretary


